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April 30, 2021 
 
The Honourable Jonathan Wilkinson, P.C., M.P. 
Minister of Environment and Climate Change 
House of Commons 
Ottawa, ON 
K1A 0A6 
 
ec.ministre-minister.ec@canada.ca 
 
 
Re:  Consultation Timelines 

 
Dear Minister Wilkinson, 
 
On behalf of the Saskatchewan Chamber of Commerce, the voice of business in Saskatchewan for 
over 100 years, we appreciate the opportunity to participate in consultations on such topics as 
carbon capture, utilization, and storage (CCUS) and the development of a border carbon 
adjustment mechanism. These are important for Canada to get right on our path to net-zero 
emissions by 2050.  
 
In the spirit of providing meaningful feedback however, we respectfully request that you 
reconsider the current consultation timeline of 90 days. Our membership is diverse, and it will take 
additional time to be able to gather their input.  
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. The Saskatchewan Chamber of Commerce would be 
pleased to provide further comment at your convenience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Monica Kreuger, Chair 
Saskatchewan Chamber of Commence 
 
CC: The Honourable Jim Carr, Special Representative for the Prairies 

Honourable Warren Kaeding, Saskatchewan Minister of Environment 
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